SHIRE OF

MERREDIN

NOVATING THE WHEATBELT

Notice of Meeting

President and Councillors,

A Special Meeting of the Council of the Shire of Merredin will be held on Tuesday, 3 November 2020,
in the Council Chambers, Corner of King & Barrack Streets, Merredin.

The purpose of the meeting is to appoint the Chief Executive Officer and approve the Contract of
Employment.

The meeting has been called by the Shire President pursuant to Section 5.4 of the Local Government
Act 1995.

The format of the meeting will be:

5.30 pm Special Council Meeting

Ted Do L

Mark Dacombe
Temporary Chief Executive Officer

27 Qctober 2020

DISCLAIMER

PLEASE READ THE FOLLOWING IMPORTANT DISCLAIMER BEFORE
PROCEEDING:

Statements or decisions made at this meeting should not be relied or acted on by an applicant or any
other person until they have received written notification from the Shire. Notice of all approvals,
including planning and building approvals, will be given to applicants in writing. The Shire of
Merredin expressly disclaims liability for any loss or damages suffered by a person who relies or
acts on statements or decisions made at a Council or Committee meeting before receiving written
notification from the Shire.

The advice and information contained herein is given by and to Council without liability or
responsibility for its accuracy. Before placing any reliance on this advice or information, a written
inquiry should be made to Council giving entire reasons for seeking the advice or information and
how it is proposed to be used.

It should be noted that Attachment hyperlinks will not be functional from this document when
sourced from the Shire of Merredin’s website. Attachment copies can be obtained by contacting
Melissa Ivanetz on (08) 9041 1611 or ea@merredin.wa.gov.au




